
 
 
 

Product Change Notification 
 
 
 
 
 
Product affected:  SBP 9200 
    Change from tin plated contacts to gold plated contacts 
 
Effective date:  August 2006 
 
 
 
Details: 
 
Due to a too high contact resistance during the final quality control we decided to change 
the contact material of the SBP 9200 series from tin to gold. 
Please note that the part number suffix will change from “TK” and “JTK” to “T” and “JT” 
 
The following part numbers are affected: 
 

Tin plated P/N Gold plated P/N 
SBP 9202 JTK SBP 9202 JT 
SBP 9203 JTK SBP 9203 JT 
SBP 9204 JTK SBP 9204 JT 
SBP 9205 JTK SBP 9205 JT 
SBP 9206 JTK SBP 9206 JT 
SBP 9208 JTK SBP 9208 JT 
SBP 9210 JTK SBP 9210 JT 
SBP 9208 TK SBP 9208 T 
SBP 9210 TK SBP 9210 T 

    
 
 
knitter switch, August 2006 
 
 


